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Brandon Garrison <brandongarrison39@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 4, 2025 at 11:05 AM
To: "Girardi - DNR, Chris" <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

To whom it may concern,

     In regards to Peat Mine Permit M-1994-081.

     At this time, we would like to formally request an extension on the decision due date of August 6, 2025 for the
Technical Revision (TR-2) submitted. An extension would allow us to clarify and update all inadequacies stated in the
Division's Preliminary Adequacy Review of TR-2.
     Please note we are NOT requesting any further extension on the due date for the second half of the Surety Increase
due September 6, 2025.

     Thank you for your consideration,

Brandon Garrison
Operations Manager
Mortensen's L & I

8/4/25, 11:18 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - M-1994-081 TR-2 decision extension

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=153936d533&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1839545354880612799&simpl=msg-f:1839545354880612799 1/1


